
Electric Vehicle Charging Station 
Emergency Modification 
Requests – Special Committee 

 
 
 
 

To Interested Parties: 

 
At their meeting on February 27, 2024, the South Carolina Building Codes Council called for a 

special committee to be formed to hear and provide a recommendation to the Council for the 

disposition of the electric vehicle charging station emergency modification requests presented 

at the hearing. 

Council staff is calling on interested parties who wish to participate in the special committee 

process to contact the Council at contact.bcc@llr.sc.gov no later than May 16 with the 

following: 

• A written request to participate on the special committee to provide input and address the 

emergency modification requests; 

• Your organization or affiliation; 

• Written authorization to represent your organization or affiliation, if you are not an officer, 

president, chairperson, general partner or chief executive officer. 

• Your qualifications to speak on the technical aspects of the modification requests. 

 
The Council will consider the nominations for the committee at their meeting on May 21, 2024.  

2021 SC Building Code & 2021 SC Fire Code – EV Charging Stations 
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